
Building & Fire Safety – Town of Munster, IN 
 
In keeping with State and Town policy regarding social distancing, the policy of the Building Department 
for the foreseeable future shall be the following:  
 

• No building inspections are to take place inside occupied homes.  

• Building permit inspections within occupied businesses shall be avoided if possible.  
 

Therefore, interior inspections will be handled thru photos. 
Email inspection request to communitydevelopment@munster.org. 
 
Provide the following information: 
 

• Photos and/or videos 

• Type of inspections 

• Address of project 

• Name of contractor 

• Contact name and phone number 
 
Post inspection request submittal information as follows: 
 

• Additional information may be requested. 

• Inspection results and/or comments will be delivered via return email. 

• If results have not been received after 24 hours the project may proceed at your own risk. 

• Return email shall act as an inspection tag and shall not be a guarantee, intended or implied. 

• Green tags shall be provided upon request. 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 


